
Guillermo Perdomo

January 25, 2022


Guillermo	was	a	Power	Plant	Technician	at	H-3	
1965-66	

There is no custom for writing an obituary like you may find in 
the US, when someone dies. Guillermo lived in the Faroe 
Islands up to his death. He moved back in 2007 after 
retirement to stay close to his son, Glenn and daughter, Anja.

He loved his books (was extremely well read) and he had a 
great passion for stamps.


He was only sick for a period of 3 months.


He will be missed.


Sincerely

Anja


